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Templin, Dawn

From: Templin, Dawn
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2016 10:05 AM
To: tdsmro@msn.com
Cc: 'Rick Pettis'; Eldredge, Susan F.
Subject: FW: DEP Solid Waste Request for Additional Information; Tire Disposal Services 

0064386-005-WT

Mr. Merrifield: 
 
I received the signed/sealed site plan from your consultant, as requested in the Request for Additional Information letter 
issued on February 2, 2016. 
 
The only outstanding issue left is the financial assurance increase.  Once documentation is received by the Department for 
the increase, the RAI response and application can be considered complete. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
Dawn 
 
 
Dawn Templin, P.E. 
Solid Waste Section 
Northwest District Office 
(850) 595-0644 

 
 
 

From: NWD_EPOST  
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 3:34 PM 
To: TDSMRO@MSN.com 
Cc: rickpettis@melvineng.com 
Subject: DEP Solid Waste Request for Additional Information; Tire Disposal Services 0064386‐005‐WT 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
  
The Northwest District of the Florida Department of Environmental issues electronic documents, in lieu of hard copies, 
via our Epost system.  You can access subject document at the following link: 
http://depedms.dep.state.fl.us:80/Oculus/servlet/shell?command=getEntity&[guid=8.241289.1]&[profile=Permitting_Aut
horization]    
Click on “Public Oculus Login,” click on “Select,” then click “Open” to view the document. 
  
We ask that you please: 

1) Respond electronically to this cover page to acknowledge receipt.  We must receive verification that 
the document has been received to avoid repeated e-mail attempts to deliver. 

2) Open the document which may require immediate action on your part within a specified time 
frame.  Please open and review the document as soon as possible. 
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Thank you, 
DEP Electronic Postal System 
Northwest District Office 
E-Mail Address:  NWD_EPOST@dep.state.fl.us   
 


